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Comments: To Whom it May Concern. 

 

I am a resident of the Tucson Arizona and enjoy recreating in the Coronado National Forrest based on its close

proximity. My primary means of recreation is riding a dirt bike on single-track type trails as well as mountain

biking and hiking those same trails. However, the Coronado Forrest has very little trails with this multi-user

designation, so I am forced to commute to other National Forrest areas in AZ as well as to other states, such as

Colorado that have afforded users these multi-use trails. 

That being said, I am a huge supporter/advocate of the Tumacacori Red Springs Single Track Trail System

#51581, and feel its long overdue!! I have spent time in the proposed area and have hiked the trails involved in

the project and think the area will be a great fit. I am happy that many of the proposed trails are already

established trails that have been used previously by livestock in the area or by migrants moving through the area.

It also appears to me that they type of soil and rock in the area will hold up well to the use and limit impact. 

Additionally, the involvement and support of this project by the Trail Riders of Southern Arizona and the Tucson

Off-Road Cyclists and Activists is key. These two clubs have been the driving force in this project and would not

be where it is today without their original vision. This initial investment in the project will insure that both clubs will

the available to assist in the building of the actual trails as well as future maintenance. This project could not be

where it is today or successful in the future without the hard work and support of the Forrest Service TEAM that

has been involved to date. 

 

Thank you!!


